Addingham Community Hub
Survey

At the launch event in July 2018, we asked everyone to tell us what they thought about renovating the Old School for the library and a proposed new community hub.  The renovation is now complete, the library has re-opened already, and the Hub is open to the public from today!
We want your feedback!  We have re-designed this building around the facilities you told us you wanted last year.  Are they still what you want us to provide?  Have you any other ideas now you can see what it all looks like?

Please complete this survey to tell us what you think.
Please indicate whether or not you support, and are likely to use, the following facilities:

	Facility in Hub:
	Support:

Yes/No
	Would
Use:
√
	Please add your comments here:


	1.Drop-in for a chat

	
	
	

	2.Drop in to have coffee with friends
	
	
	

	3.Newspapers and magazines
	
	
	

	4.Small group meetings eg for local clubs
	
	
	

	5.Coffee mornings, cafes eg dementia cafe
	
	
	

	6.Small local events eg talks, presentations, surgeries
	
	
	

	7.Activities eg craft groups, keep fit, homework club
	
	
	

	8.Use of public computers with wifi

	
	
	

	9. Use of computers to access archive photos
	
	
	

	10. Use of touchscreen to access archive photos
	
	
	

	11.Heritage exhibitions, displays of archive photos and artefacts
	
	
	

	12.Public information and guidance/advice leaflets eg What’s On listing, travel info, advice for disabled
	
	
	



	Facility in Library:
	Support:

Yes/No
	Would
Use:
√
	Please add your comments here:


	1.Trad. library lending services
	
	
	

	2.A place to meet with friends
	
	
	

	3.Access to Bradford catalogue services
	
	
	

	4.Children’s story time
	
	
	


	5.Computer training sessions
	
	
	

	6.Ancestry research via library computers
	
	
	

	5.Reading groups for adults
	
	
	

	6.Public information and advice eg travel info, advice for disabled
	
	
	

	7.Displays eg new books, children’s work
	
	
	




	Please note any other comments/thoughts/ideas for the Hub and the Library in the box below:
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Please put this into the box provided or pop it into the Hub later.

If you need any more information or want to make a booking, please drop in to the Hub and speak to Wendy – we’re open Monday to Thursday mornings and Friday afternoon – or email us on addinghampc2@gmail.com
